Calculator Policy

To follow the Massachusetts Curriculum Frameworks and to meet our school’s learning expectations, it is necessary to utilize technology as an essential tool in the teaching of mathematics.  All mathematics course listed here include the use of calculators.  In keeping with the school’s Mission Statement, that “Norton High School students are critical thinkers and are effective users of technology,” appropriate calculators will be required for use both at home and in school.

All students should provide their own calculators and develop proficiency with them.  Multi-function calculators can be used in all classes.  Graphing calculators are strongly recommended for all courses starting with Algebra I.  The TI-83+ graphing calculator is recommended.  Teachers will inform students of the appropriate calculator at the beginning of the school year.

In addition, students taking the math portion of the state testing program (MCAS), the PSAT’s and the SAT’s will be required to have their own calculators and be proficient with them.  A minimum scientific calculator is required.  A graphing calculator is required for taking the Calculus AP exam.

